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The National Children’s Choir

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

Winter Fundraising
We are still looking for raffle prizes. Small and
large prizes needed. Can you or your business
sponsor a prize?
Do you have a contact in a local business who
would like to sponsor a prize?  
Raffle tickets available from Aladdin. 

5th and 6th class are participating in the National
Children’s choir this year. The National Children’s
Choir happens every two years, when children from
all over the country learn a selection of songs, which
are performed in a series of concerts across the
country. We are delighted to be taking part in the
Dublin concerts in March. Yesterday we hosted a
large rehearsal with two other schools. We had a
choir of 170 singers working all day on the repertoire. It
was a great day of singing, and friendship making!
Well done to everyone in 5th and 6th class for their
hard work. 
Anna, Ciarán and Gráinne 

1st Class 
Starry Night 

Junior Infants
Penguins Winterfest 2024 - Dec 18th

Winterfest is on Wednesday,
December 18th, in the school hall.
Winterfest is an annual event in the
school when each class prepares a short 10 minute
performance. 
There will be two shows to facilitate as many
audience members as possible. 
10.00-10.45 JI - 2nd class
11.15 - 12.15 3rd - 6th class

  Active maths in 5th class

6th Class Paul Klee

Walking Bus continues tomorrow, 6th December. The
weather will hopefully stay dry in the morning.
We have a driver for every stop, please see the
attachment for details.
Pam Furlong will coordinate all the groups at the
playground and we will all walk together to the school.

The walking bus


